
North Beckton News 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been lovely seeing all the children back in school this week and indeed seeing you in the playground at 

the start and end of the day. Whilst we all love to have a holiday, I know sometimes it is easier when we are 

back into a routine, which is very much the case when the children are in school. I am particularly pleased that 

so many children are wearing their full school uniforms and PE kits and please can I ask that this continues 

through the year.  This allows the children to  all fully focus on their learning and not be concerned about what 

everyone is wearing. PLEASE can all jumpers and fleeces be labelled so we can get them back to you asap if 

they are left in the playground/dinner halls! 

Regards,   Ms Helm: Head Teacher 

New Timings 

As you may have seen in the media, schools have been asked to re-look at the timings of their school day to 

ensure children are getting the maximum amount of teaching hours available. As such, our new timings are: 

Morning: 8.40am—8.50am The children will be having reading time during this soft start. The gates will 

close at 8.50am prompt. 

After school: 3.20pm The afternoon lessons will not finish until 3.15pm and the gates will open at 3.20pm.  

After school clubs (when they start—w.c 26th Sep) will run from 3.30—4.30pm 

 

FREE SCHOOL DINNERS 

All primary school children in Newham are entitled 

to have a free school dinner at lunchtime as part of 

the Mayor’s ongoing Eat for Free pledge.  Parents 

do not need to complete any forms for this and the 

children just need to chose ‘school dinners’ when 

they do their morning registers. 

 

https://www.newham.gov.uk/news/article/577/

newhams-flagship-eat-for-free-scheme-guaranteed-

by-the-mayor   

SCHOOL UNIFORM: MARK-UP MONDAY 

On Monday 12th September, we will be having ‘Mark-up 

Monday’ where any children who do not have their names 

in their school jumpers/fleeces will have these written 

onto their labels by their teachers. 

https://www.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fpbs.twimg.com%2Fprofile_images%2F960428228761604096%2F_zJhL0_j_400x400.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Ftwitter.com%2Fsportrelief&docid=WPXsSVufmAd2JM&tbnid=ZbC6vS6TXl6uwM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwjAlemd24naAhXD8RQKH
https://www.newham.gov.uk/news/article/577/newhams-flagship-eat-for-free-scheme-guaranteed-by-the-mayor
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 Our ‘Thought for Next Week ‘ 

Next week, in our assemblies, we will be thinking about: 

“Everyone shows RESPECT” 

Why is showing respect important in school and in our community? 

What does ‘showing respect actually look like? 

PLEASE SEE A LETTER FROM NEWHAM REGARDING 

OUR KEY STAGE ONE RESULTS LAST YEAR; A GREAT 

TEAM EFFORT. 

PE DAYS: please can children come to 
school wearing their PE kit on these 
days 

Year 1: Thursday 

Year 2:  Thursday 

Year 3: Friday 

Year 4: Tuesday 

Year 5: Monday 

Year 6: Monday (including swimming      
lessons on rotation) 

WELCOME MEETINGS FOR PARENTS 

We will be having in-person welcome meetings for parents on the 

week commencing 19th September. This is an opportunity to come 

into school, meet your child’s class teacher and find our about the 

year ahead. Dates TBC in next week’s newsletter. 


